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Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate. 
County Wexford.        7th January 2019. 
 
 

Re: Application for Licence Reg No: W0183-02 
 

To whom it concerns, 
 
I refer to the Agency’s correspondence dated 27th November 2019 regarding the lack of a response to 
the Agency’s notice of the 18th September 2019 and our response on behalf of SEHL, dated 11th 
December 2019.   
 
SEHL attended a meeting with the Office of Environmental Enforcement (OEE) on 3rd January to discuss 
the proposed relocation of waste operations from the existing building to the new one.  At the meeting 
the OEE stated that the relocation could be accommodated by means of a Technical Amendment (TA).  
The OEE also outlined that OEE can feed into the prioritisation process for TAs and in this regard OEE 
and SEHL would speak to Ms Marie O Connor, Programme Manager Licensing following the meeting. 
 
Due to the uncertainty over the timeline for a decision on the review application to include for the 
plastics recycling at the installation, SEHL has decided not to proceed with this activity.  In this context 
SEHL has also decided to withdraw the review application in accordance with Regulation 19(i) of S.I. 
137 of 2013.  SEHL requests, in accordance with Regulation 9(i) of S.I. 284 of 2103, the Agency consider 
a refund of the application fee.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
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